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Question: The classical criminology is a product of 
Answer:reasonQuestion: crimes officially recorded by the police is 
calledAnswer:government recordQuestion: crimes not officialy recorded by 
the police is called Answer:dark crimeQuestion: The formal source of 
crime statistics is Answer:prisonQuestion: The informal source of crime 
statistics is Answer:media reportQuestion: crime statistics could be 
collected from Answer:ICPCQuestion: crimereduces the level of 
victimizationAnswer:preventionQuestion: The elderly are resistant 
toAnswer:crimeQuestion: Age isrelated to crimeAnswer:inverselyQuestion: 
This influence crime ratesAnswer:firearmsQuestion: The scientific study 
criminal behaviour is Answer:criminologyQuestion: criminal law is also 
called alawAnswer:penalQuestion: law is said to violates kings 
peaceAnswer:criminalQuestion:  One of these  influences crime in the 
society Answer: firearmsQuestion: criminology is the study ofAnswer: 
crimeQuestion: common law is a violation ofAnswer: kings peaceQuestion: 
schmalleger says that criminal law specifiesAnswer: punishmentQuestion: 
Guilty mind is another name forAnswer: mens reaQuestion: Actus reus  is 
an element ofAnswer: crimeQuestion: sellin defines crime asAnswer: 
violation of cultureQuestion: Giddens defines crime asAnswer: non 
conformist conductQuestion: The learning theory is associated 
withAnswer:TardeQuestion:  The delinquent subculture is associated 
withAnswer:ClowardQuestion:  In criminology delinquent subcultures 
areAnswer:RetreatistQuestion:  Until the late 1960s Criminologists 
devoted themselves to learning why violated the rules of 
societyAnswer:Law breakersQuestion: strain theory is associated with this 
scholarAnswer:MertonQuestion: The perspective that rejected the idea of 
born criminality isAnswer:sociologicalQuestion: criminality being  
determined by environmental conditions relates toAnswer:sociological 
theoryQuestion:  The maslows hierarchy of needs in the safety needs 
areAnswer: securityQuestion:  According to crime is a social product 
determine by social conditionsAnswer:B:  Emile Durkheim Question: 
Differential Association Theory can be associated with one of the 
scholars listedAnswer:Edwin SutherlandQuestion:  develops as a result of 
the integration of societal valuesAnswer:super egoQuestion: The Y 
chromosome is known to possess the quality for Answer:aggressionQuestion: 
The assertion that criminality is a product of atavism was put forward by 
Answer:LombrossoQuestion: Ecological theories are also called Social 
Disorganisation TheoriesAnswer:TrueQuestion: In the somatotypes of 
Sheldon the  has the least tendency to commit 
crimeAnswer:EndomorphQuestion: The  theory is also called Structural 
Strain TheoryAnswer:anomieQuestion: The  mode of adaptation refers to 
people that are rigidly tied to traditional 
conventionsAnswer:ritualismQuestion: According to the Intelligence theory 
people with IQ of less than 70 are one of the following 
exceptAnswer:strikersQuestion: Answer:A: expert opinionQuestion: Social 
reality of crime was propounded byAnswer:QuinneyQuestion: Violent gangs 
engage inAnswer:VandalismQuestion: The Social Bond theory consists of how 
many elementsAnswer:4Question: An Outsider is aAnswer:criminalQuestion: 
One of the following makes a person to engage in violenceAnswer:exposure 
to warQuestion: ecological theory is theory ofAnswer:placeQuestion: This 
scholar postulated the primary and the secondary 
deviantsAnswer:LemertQuestion: One of the following theorists in 
criminology does not belong to the Chicago 
schoolAnswer:SutherlandQuestion: rcrime occurs as a result of the fusion 
of mens rea and actus reusAnswer:trueQuestion: Retreatist gangs engage 
inAnswer:Rape 


